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Flair Airlines Recognized as Top Low-Cost Airline by AirlineRatings.com   
 
 
Edmonton, AB – June 6, 2023 - Flair Airlines, Canada's leading ultra-low-cost carrier (ULCC), proudly announces 
its inclusion in AirlineRatings.com's list of the Top Twenty-Five Low-Cost Airlines for 2023. Flair stands out as 
the only Canadian ULCC to be recognized on the list.   
 
AirlineRatings.com, the world's sole safety and product rating website, undertook a comprehensive evaluation 
of nearly 365 airlines to identify the top performers in affordable travel. Flair Airlines' commitment to excellence 
has earned it a well-deserved place among the best low-cost carriers globally.  
 
Flair Airlines is leading in Canada for reliable operations which is the most important aspect of customer 
satisfaction. Flair flew over 436,000 passengers in May, with an 82.1% on time performance rate and a 99.1% 
completion rate, which is the number of flights that were completed according to schedule.   
 
Geoffrey Thomas, Editor-in-Chief of AirlineRatings.com, commented on Flair Airlines for its operational 
excellence, stating, "Operationally, it is ticking all the boxes and is rated as a seven-star airline on safety." 
Thomas also noted Flair’s business model and shared his excitement about expansion plans. “Flair has 
expansion on the radar, with the fleet expected to grow from the current 18 737s to 50 within five years, which 
will be great news for Canadians,” he said.  
 
Flair Airlines takes pride in its commitment to safety and has proven this by maintaining stellar safety and incident 
records and completing the International Air Transport Association Operational Safety Audit (IOSA).  
 
As a leading ULCC, Flair Airlines is continuously striving to improve our services to ensure our customers have 
a positive and comfortable journey with us.  
 
About Flair Airlines   
 
Flair Airlines is Canada’s leading low-fare airline and its greenest airline, on a mission to provide 
affordable air travel that connects them to the people and experiences they love. With an 
expanding fleet of Boeing 737 aircraft, Flair is growing to serve over 35 cities across Canada, 
the U.S., and Mexico. For more information, please visit www.flyflair.com. 
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